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Representative Krug and Assembly Colleagues Pass COVID-19 Relief Bill 

 
ROME – Representative Scott Krug (R – Rome) released the following statement in support of the 
COVID-19 relief bill that was passed by the Wisconsin State Assembly today. 
 
“The legislation that my colleagues and I passed today invests $100 million to provide our state the tools 
necessary to combat the spread of COVID-19 and challenges we may face in the future. This bill will 
improve our friends’, family and neighbors’ ability to access medication, tests, and provide our hospitals 
with support to ensure they can provide the best treatment possible. 
 
Furthermore, families will be able to safely visit their loved ones in nursing homes and assisted living 
facilities, and support them through their recovery. 
 
This bill will improve the lives of many Wisconsinites and I am proud to support it.” 
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